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“The mission of Andover High School is to create an environment in which every student has the opportunity to use his or her mind well to become personally responsible for his or her academic, social, and civic growth and physical growth and physical well-being.”

DAILY BULLETIN –  WEDNESDAY – APRIL 7, 2010 (GOLD DAY)
  

*Attention Seniors – Are you interested in delivering the Senior Class essay at graduation, if so please write an essay and turn it in to Mike Marcoux or Sally O’Rourke by 2:15 pm on Tuesday, April 27th  -  No late essays will be accepted.

*Attention Juniors and Seniors.  Tickets for prom will be on sale the week of April 12th, after school in room 264.  As in the past, on Monday and Tuesday, only AHS juniors and seniors may purchase tickets.  Beginning Wednesday of that week, AHS juniors and seniors may purchase tickets for their outside guests.  Reminder that the only outside guests you may bring are juniors and seniors from other high schools.  You must bring a completed guest form with you on the day you purchase your guest ticket or you will not be able to buy a ticket for your guest.  The cost for prom this year is $70 - the same as last year.  Please bring exact change, or a check made out to Andover High School.  See Ms. Jordan if you have any questions.  Prom will be on Saturday, May 15th from 6:30 pm – 12:00 am at the Sheraton Ferncroft Resort, 50 Ferncroft Road in Danvers, MA.
* Niki Tsongas is hosting the 2010 Congressional Art Competition for high school students across the Massachusetts Fifth Congressional District. The winning student will have his/her artwork displayed in the United States Capital for one year, as well as receive a complimentary trip to Washington, D.C. to participate in the national ceremony. Savannah College of Art and Design is also offering a $1,500 renewable scholarship to the winner, providing that the student applies and is accepted. Andover High School can submit a limit of five pieces of artwork. If interested in participating, information is available in the Art Department with Mr. Bachelder. Deadline to submit artwork: April 28,2010
*Attention students:  “Play It Forward” featuring Apollo Sunshine benefit concert for high school and college scholarships will be held on April 24th from 7-9 pm in the Collins Center.  Tickets $15 adults, $10 students (bring extra cash for raffle prizes).  Reserve your tickets at: www.lawrencerotary.org/RotaryBenefitConcer.cfm and pick up tickets at the door.  Scholarships for You! Sponsored by the Lawrence Rotary Club
*Guest forms for juniors and seniors planning to bring non-AHS students to prom are available on the counter in the main office.  Forms must be filled out and completed by April 7th.  Students who are planning to bring an outside guest must bring completed forms when the come to buy their prom tickets.  Failure to have a completed form will result in your not being able to purchase a guest ticket.  See Ms. Jordan if you have any questions.
* The Lawrence General Hospital “Shadow-a-Professional” application for juniors and seniors is now available. This is a six-week summer program for those interested in pursuing the medical field. It allows students a chance to explore career options, and/or to gain experience to add to a resume when applying to college or seeking paid employment. This highly competitive program has only 19 positions available. Deadline to apply: Monday, April 26th.  Applications are available in the Counseling Office.
*Interested in the future of the reading program at AHS? Want to read about open heart surgery?  The newspaper club invites you to visit warriorweekly.net for the latest school news.  On our website, you will find a collaboration of news, arts, sports, and culture.   If you’re interested in helping write or edit, the club meets on Tuesday’s in Room 110 at 2:15pm.
*The fitness center will be open Monday through Thursday from 2:30 to 5:30 PM and on Fridays from 3:30 to 5:30 PM for any students who would like to work out.
*The Best Buy @15 Scholarship Program will award 1,000 scholarships of $1,000 each to students in grades 9-12 living in the U.S. or Puerto Rico who plan to enter a full-time undergraduate course of study upon high school graduation. Criteria includes solid grades, volunteer efforts, and/or work history. To apply, go to www.bestbuy.com/scholarships or www.at15.com  
 
*The EMS Academy is offering an Emergency Medical Technician (EMT) Training Program in Woburn starting January 25th through April 8, 2010 on Monday, Wednesday and Thursday evenings 6:00 – 10:00 pm.  Additional information is available in the Counseling Office. 
*Reminder:  NHS is offering before school homework help and test preparation in room 203 from 7:05 am to 7:45 am on Tuesday and Thursday mornings.  Students can show up and get help from a NHS student.  
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*Reminder to teachers to please check your mail boxes every morning for Guidance pass that need to be distributed to students block 1.

*The fitness center will be open Monday through Thursday from 2:30 to 5:30 PM and on Fridays from 3:30 to 5:30 PM for any staff members who would like to work out.
*Faculty:  When using AESOP please leave your parking spot number, so the person covering for you may have the correct spot to park.
*Progress Report dates for the 2009-2010 school year are the following:  Term 1- week of October 5-9, 2009.  Term 2 – week of December 7-11, 2009.  Term 3 – week of March 1-5, 2010.  Term 4 – week of May 10-14, 2010.
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*Next Generation Children’s Centers is currently interviewing for Teacher’s Aides to work afternoon’s from 3:00 pm to 6:00 pm in the Infant, Toddler, Preschool and PreK programs.  If you are interested in applying, please call the Directors Michelle or Debbie, at 978-475-8010.  Applicants must be 16 years of age or older.

*Perfectos in Andover is looking for customer service help a couple of days during the week and must be available on weekends.  If you are interested please call 978-749-7022.

*Visually impaired man will pay for (2) two students to do some typing on his computer.  If interested please call Reuben Parker at (978) 474-4124.  
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   OFFICE DETENTION DUTY – 04/05/10-04/09/10     [image: image9.png]



Monday

04/05
Casey, D (341)

Thursday
04/08
Chapman, M (357)
Tuesday
04/06
Cayot, A (219)

Friday

04/09 
Chapman, C (363)
Wednesday
04/07      Sullivan, G (251)


1st Term Ends       Tuesday, November 10, 2009       
                                  3rd Term Ends    Thursday, April 8, 2010

2nd Term Ends      Wednesday, January 27, 2010       
                                4th Term Ends     Last day of school
